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Date: August 21, 2013 

 
To: Senator Tom Saxhaug, Chair 

Senator Roger Chamberlain, Ranking Minority 
Member 
State Departments & Veterans Finance Committee 
 
Representative Mary Murphy, Chair 
Representative Bob Dettmer, Republican Lead 
State Gov. Finance & Veterans Affairs Committee 
 

 

From: Jim Schowalter 
Commissioner 

 

  
Subject: Office of the Governor—Personnel Costs Supported by Agency Appropriations in FY 2013 
 
Laws of 2011, First Special Session, Chapter 10, Article 1, Section 3 requires the Commissioner of 
Minnesota Management and Budget to report to the chairs of the state government finance committees 
any personnel costs incurred on behalf of the Governor’s Office that were supported by appropriations 
to other agencies.  Accordingly, please find the attached information concerning FY 2013 personnel 
costs that was provided to Minnesota Management and Budget by the Governor’s Office to comply with 
this rider. 
 
Attachment 
 
cc:  Paula Brown, Governor’s Office 
 Ron MacCarthy, Governor’s Office 
 Helen Roberts, House Fiscal Analysis 
 Kevin Lundeen, Senate Fiscal Analysis 

Margaret Kelly, MMB  
Mike Roelofs, MMB 

 Katharine Barondeau, MMB 
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